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Vorys Partner Mark Norman will join Hull & Associates Project Managers
Lindsay Crow and Valerie Gill for an insightful webinar about recent U.S.
and Ohio EPA policy changes on Vapor Intrusion and the implications
for the commercial and investment real estate sectors. The program
will be hosted on September 10, 2020.

The panel will discuss a number of key new regulatory changes from
the Ohio and U.S. EPA and how these changes impact building use,
sale and remediation activities including Due Diligence and Phase I & II
Site Assessments.

Click here to register for the complimentary webinar.
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